
Northwood Gratitude  
and Honor Memorial  
Expansion Groundbreaking

Sunday, February 26  
4:30 p.m.
Northwood Community Park
4531 Bryan Ave, Irvine 92620

The City of Irvine cordially invites you to attend the 
groundbreaking of the expansion of the Northwood 
Gratitude and Honor Memorial at Northwood 
Community Park. The Memorial was dedicated in 
2010 as the first permanent memorial to honor every 
American fallen service member in Afghanistan and 
Iraq for their sacrifice in service to our country. The 
expansion project will include the extension of the 
plaza to include an additional pedestal with history  
of the Memorial and two benches.


